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LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF VERNON 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN COUNCIL 

 
 

THIS IS TO GIVE NOTICE that at its regular meeting of February 2, 2021, the Vernon Town 
Council scheduled a public hearing to be held on February 16, 2021. Said Virtual Public Hearing 
will take place at 7:35 p.m. to be held via a telephone conference call.  Interested parties must 
call 1-929-205-6099 (New York); Meeting ID# 811 1990 4809; Password: 0216.   
 
The public hearing is scheduled to hear comments regarding: 
 
 
THE “REPEAL” OF “ORDINANCE #292, AN ORDINANCE ESTABLISHING AN 
ENERGY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT AND ENERGY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
BOARD”, AND THE “NEW” “ORDINANCE NO. ____, AN ORDINANCE 
ENTITLED “TOWN OF VERNON ENERGY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT AND 
ENERGY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT BOARD”.   
 
Copies of the proposed ordinance are available at the Town Clerk's Office, 14 Park Place, 
Vernon, Connecticut and on the Town’s website, www.vernon-ct.gov/legal-notices.   
 
Karen C. Daigle, CCTC 
Vernon Town Clerk 
 
Dated at Vernon, Connecticut, this 8th day of February, 2021. 
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